
CITY OF KELOWNA

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 22, 2002
File No.: 5225-40

To: City Manager

From: Drainage/Solid Waste Manager

Subject: Award of Construction Contract:
Magic Estates Drainage Upgrade

Recommendation:

THAT the tender for the Magic Estates Drainage Upgrade be awarded to the low bidder, R & L
Excavating, in the amount of Seven Hundred & Twenty Two Thousand, Six Hundred & Three dollars and
twenty cents ($722,603.20) including GST and Contingency;

AND FURTHER THAT the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to execute the Contract on behalf of the
City of Kelowna.

Background

As part of the on-going upgrade to the City of Kelowna drainage system, Tender TE02-03 was issued for
the construction of approximately 1100 metres of pipe, a storm water pumping station and associated
works.

6 bids were received.  They are as follows (including GST and contingency):

R & L Excavating $   722,603
Ansell Construction $   854,537
Danric Construction $   885,627
Intercoast Construction $   888,282
Matcon Construction $   898,051
Lawrence Enterprises $1,071,576

The City of Kelowna and the consultants have reviewed the bid submissions and are recommending the
acceptance of the low bidder, R & L Excavating.

Funding for this project is included in the 2002 Financial Plan.

The project is anticipated to start approximately June 10th and be complete by July 31st.

_________________________________________
Alan Newcombe, P.Eng.
Drainage/Solid Waste Manager

_________________________________________
John Vos
Director of Works & Utilities

AN/ms


